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GOVERNOR’S NUCLEAR ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 
Gressette Building, Room #207 

December 8, 2011 
1:00pm-4:00pm 

 
Call to Order – Approval of Minutes Karen Patterson, Chair (20 minutes) 
  and GNAC Activities Update     
 
Barnwell LLW Disposal Facility Update 
  
   SCDHEC Richard Haynes, Director 
    Division of Waste Management (15 minutes) 
 
 EnergySolutions James Harris, Vice President of Operations   
    (15 minutes) 
 
Progress Energy Update    Randy Gideon, Vice President, 

  H. B. Robinson Nuclear Plant (20 minutes) 
 
 
 
South Carolina Department of Health  Shelly Wilson, Federal Facilities Liaison  
  and Environmental Control Update    Environmental Quality Control 
   (10 minutes) 
 
Savannah River Site: 
 

 SRNS Reorganization Dr. Terry A. Michalske, Executive Vice President  
  and Savannah River National Laboratory Director, 

SRNS (15 minutes) 
 
 
 H Canyon / HB Line Update Allen Gunter, Senior Technical Advisor, 

Office of the Assistant Manager for Nuclear          
Material and Stabilization, DOE-SR (20 minutes) 

    
 
  Tank Closure Status Sherri Ross, Senior Program Manager, Office of the 

Assistant Manager for Waste Disposition Project, 
DOE-SR (30 minutes) 

   
    Liquid Waste Update Dave Olson, President and CEO, SRR   
  - New Cost Saving Initiatives   (10 minutes) 
 - Tank 4 
 
Public Comments 
 
Closing Remarks Karen Patterson, Chair (5 minutes) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


